
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
All HSU NSW Health Awards receive 100% 

salary packaging from 1 July 2024 (including 
Ambulance)  

Video message here 
 
One of the advantages of being a member of a large, growing, comprehensive union is that you 
can receive the benefits from other HSU members’ activities.  
 
In happy news for members on the NSW Ambulance Paramedic Award, given it’s an HSU award, 
it will also be adjusted to provide for 100% salary packaging for NSW Ambulance Paramedics. 
 
This comes after HSU Ambulance division members secured their own pay rise win last year after 
a lengthy fight for proper pay parity and salary justice.  
 
In fact, all staff in NSWA covered by an HSU award will the full tax benefit from salary packaging.  
The adjustment is backdated to the first pay period after July 1 this year. If you haven’t already 
started to salary package, you are encouraged to do so.  
 
Please see this video message for more information.  
 
 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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https://youtu.be/nzpXzOc8tRk
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